
 
 

DATE: April 4, 2019 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 5 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Dancing Man 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Discuss the Dancing Man sculpture and disposition during 

construction of the new Community Center 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The sculpture Dancing Man is currently on display in front of the Recreation Offices at the Hillview 
Community Center.  The City owns Dancing Man. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
While the new Community Center is under construction, Dancing Man will need to be relocated 
temporarily.  It is recommended that the Public Arts Commission advise on a suitable location. 
 


